










































































































j

Plans of Publ ic Agencies and Private Industry

The following plans were reviewed for their recommendations and
proposals concerning the North City West study area.

COMPOS ITE DEVELOPMENT PLANS - These are reviewed in "North City
Study - Area Adjacent to 1-5" report dated December 9, 1970. This
report evaluated the cumulative effect of four separate master
plan developments comprising approximately 3,200 acres as they
related to one another and on the future urbanization of the North
City area. This report also contains a response from the State
Division of Highways, County Publ ic Health Department, concerned
school districts, Federal Housing Administration, and various
operating departments of the City with respect to the impact of
these developments on their respective areas of responsibil ity.

SAN DIEGO COUNTY GENERAL PLAN - In North City West, urban resi-
dent ial is the pr imary land use that has been proposed. Generally
the goals for this use are to minimize sprawl, keep out incompat-
ible uses, encourage low densities in rough terrain to reduce
grading, preserve existing identifiable communities, provide a
variety of housing types and price ranges, and correlate develop-
ment with publ ic services and facil ities.

PROGRESS GUIDE AND GENERAL PLAN - Pertinent comments regarding the
appl ication of this plan are to be found in the December 9, 1970
report, "North City Study - Area Adjacent to 1-5."

CITY TRAFFICWAYS PLAN - The "1964 City of San Diego, Select System
of City Streets" revised to 1969 illustrates some differences be-
tween the City Council General Plan Circulation Element and the

.Select Street System.
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